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TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ASSOCIATION   SERIES 325 

 

The South Australian Town and Country Planning Association was formed in 1964 and 

remained active for two decades until c.1985. The Association was a community-based 

planning advocacy group which attracted professional members including a number of South 

Australian architects and town planners. 

 

SOURCES 

Garnaut, C. and Round, K. (2009) ‘“The Kaleidoscope of Town Planning”: Planning 

advocacy in post-war South Australia’, in R. Freestone (ed), Cities, Citizens and 

Environmental Reform, Sydney University Press, Sydney, 203-234. 

 

COLLECTION DESCRIPTION 

Bulletin of the Town & Country Planning Association (various dates 1974-1982); 

proceedings of seminars held by the Association in 1972 and 1973 and various papers related 

to the administration of the Association. 

 

Series List 

 

Series No. Description  

S325/1  Planning S.A. (Incorporating South Australian Conservation Bulletin). 

Published under the auspices of the Town & Country Planning Association 

(S.A.) Inc. Adelaide. A bi-monthly periodical for town-planning and 

conservation, with articles and reports. Nos. 37-55 Mar/Apr 1974 – Oct/Nov 

1978; Nos. 60-65 Nov/Jan 1980 – June/July 1981; Nos. 68-70 Mar/Apr 1982 – 

Oct/Nov 1982. 

 

S325/2 Planning S.A., Seminars 

S325/2/1 ‘Inner Suburbs – their future’, 1-2 December 1972: Ted Strehlow, ‘The need 

for a Residents’ Association’; Peter S. Davis, ‘Environmental aspects of the 

inner suburbs’; Neill F. Wallman, ‘Planning for the inner suburbs’; Cedric 

Pugh, ‘The economic considerations in the processes and policies of urban 

renewal’; John S. Chappel, ‘Residential living around Adelaide from 1836 to 

1972’. 

S325/2/2 ‘The Future of the City of Adelaide’ 13 October 1973, published as bulletin 35 

(Sept/Oct 1973, and bulletin 36 (Nov/Dec 1973): Chris Hurford, ‘Opening 

Address’; John Brine, ‘The function of the city – Adelaide’; Anthony Steel, 

‘The cultural role of the city’; Albert Gillessen, ‘The reality of idealism’; 

Roger Walker, ‘Urban Landscape’; John Tregenza, ‘Cycling in Adelaide’, 

John S. Chappel, ‘Adelaide City Planning Legislation’; Norman Etherington, 

‘The North Adelaide Society’; R. Wallbridge, ‘The role of the citizen in 

planning’, A.E. Simpson, ‘The pedestrian in Adelaide’; B. Teague, ‘South 

East corner project’; K. Whittle, ‘Rating and its effect on planning’; Hon. D.A. 

Dunstan, ‘Closing Address’. 

S325/2/3 Membership form n.d, A.G.M. Minutes and associated papers 1974; A.G.M. 

1979 programme; ‘Propositions for consideration’ 1974. 


